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1 March 2018 

 
 

Dear Parents  
 
You will clearly be aware of the yellow and amber Met Office warnings for snow and ice 
in place for the next few days.  As you know any decision to close the school is never 
taken lightly and it is made if we see a significant health and safety risk within the school 
site for children and staff.  Today or tomorrow we may have to take the tricky decision 
about school closure so I would like to remind you that notification for school closure will 
be made on the official Gloucestershire website www.glosclosedschools.com this 
notification will in turn then be broadcast by local radio stations. 
 
The weather today is deteriorating quicker than predicted yesterday.  If the decision to 
close the school, during a school day, we will send out text messages and ring parents.  
Staff will remain on site until all children are collected, but we would ask you in these 
extreme conditions, that children are collected as quickly as possible in order for staff to 
travel home safely.  Thank you.       
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs M Budd 
Headteacher 
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